
(From Mr. Enoch, secretary's, notebook) 

Dear Cale.s: 

(To Dr. Coles, Oxford) 

Apr. 27, 1915. 

They surely would not have converted to your scheme if it had not 
already been adopted in other countries. What we ask, I think, iS not un­
reasonable, that the tuberculosis work should be in the hands of special cl.ini­
cal cf~ioers who will devote their whole time. That is what the Association 
and the National Tuberculosis Society ani the Parliamentary Commission all ask 
for. 

wm Osler 


